
COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS FROM FULL COUNCIL 21ST JULY 2021 

 

 

Cllr Drayson asked for the town council to 

formulate a response to Rother District 

Council’s proposals for PSPOs. 

 

The details will go to RDC Cabinet in September and a 

public consultation shall follow.  The Town Council will 

be able to respond to the consultation when it is 

released. 

Cllr Harding asked for extra verge cutting to 

be placed on a future agenda. 

 

This item is on this agenda. 

Cllr Harding asked about removing the ‘he’ 

pronoun from the standing order document. 

 

This item has been considered previously and is subject 

to the ‘six month rule’.  It can be re-considered in the 

new year, unless a special motion is received. 

Cllr Thomas asked for devolvement of 

services to be added to a future agenda. 
 

This item is on this agenda. 

Cllr Thomas asked for allotments to be 

discussed at a future meeting. 

This is an item dealt is being with by the Climate, Nature 

and Environment Committee. 

 

Cllr Thomas asked for Neighbourhood Plan to 

be added to a future agenda. 

 

This is an item is being dealt with by the Climate, Nature 

and Environment Committee. 

Cllr Thomas asked for a motion to be 

prepared to advise residents to exercise 

caution with regards to COVID 19, to 

maintain mask wearing and social distancing. 

 

This item is on this agenda. 

Cllr Rustem asked for details on election 

costs. 

 

This has been requested from RDC. 

Cllr Rustem asked about the consultation 

document discussion at full council.. 

 

This item has been agreed at the Community 

Committee. 

Cllr Carroll asked about the allotments 

hosting a wildlife hotel 

This is an item is being dealt with by the Climate, Nature 

and Environment Committee. 

 

 

    
 


